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At ’kA NG V‘\;y/
Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

12 November 2024

DepEd-Benguet Division

DIVISION MEMORANDUM %V 1 L 2024 ,
No. 43| ,s.2024 | |
RELEASED |

Corrigendum to Division Memorandum No. 401 s. 2024- DIVISION FESTIVAL OF
TALENTS PHASE 2 IN SPECIAL EDUCATION(SPED)/SPECIAL NEEDS EDUCATION
(SNED)

TO: CID and SGOD Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Public Schools District In-charge
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 401 s. 2024 titled “Division Festival of Talents
Phase 2 in Special Education (SPED)/Special Needs Education (SNED)” on
December 6, 2024, at SDO Benguet Adivay Hall, this office = announces the
rescheduling of the activity to December 13, 2024.

2. All other provisions in SDO No. 401 s. 2024 shall remain in effect.

3. Should there be any queries and/ or clarifications, please feel free to contact
the Education Program Supervisor for Edukasyon sa Pagpapakatao (EsP) and
Division SNED Coordinator at erlinda.quinu deped.gov.ph. or mobile
number 093 0250 7299.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of and compliance with this
Memorandum is enjoined.

ESTELA P. LEON-‘%ARH?O EdD, CESO II
Regional Director and Concurrent Officer -in- Ch%e
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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